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Nursing Home 
Workforce Standards 
Board’s public hearing 
on curriculum 
Sept. 19, 2024, at 6 p.m. 

The Nursing Home Workforce 
Standards Board (NHWSB) 
is conducting a public hearing 
to receive feedback about the 
curriculum used to train workers 
about their rights under the 
NHWSB Act. We want to hear 
from you! Visit 
forms.ofce.com/g/ikampFm643 
or scan the QR code. 
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